

meeting

Thanos Dimadis <dimadis@foreignpressassociation.org> To: Christopher Loder <christopher.loder@bayer.com>

Fri, Jul 13, 2018 at 10:26 AM

Hi Chris,

When would you have time for me to meet you? I am leaving for Brussels on July 23th for one week for some meetings. It would be great if I can meet you somewhere anytime that works for you before July 23rd. Would you like to check your calendar and let me know? I can also come to your office if that's more convenient for you, just let me know.

Thank you Thanos On Wed, Jul 11, 2018 at 2:27 PM, Christopher Loder christopher.loder@bayer.com wrote: Hi Thanos, Greetings and I hope all is well. Your efforts with the FPA Board (as outlined below) are very much appreciated by Ray and me, and are a very good development in reinvigorating the Bayer-FPA relationship. You have been responsive to everything that Ray and I have discussed with you, and we certainly appreciate your attentiveness to this matter. We appreciate you taking action to move our partnership forward. And while we cannot engage in a personal LLC with you, we want you to know that we will add extra budget in each year's Bayer donation to the FPA as part of an executional cost to work on future projects. We agree that by doing this we would influence your personal role in these projects. I am around later this week and happy to discuss this further with you. Thanks. Chris From: Thanos Dimadis [mailto:dimadis@foreignpressassociation.org] **Sent:** Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:40 AM To: Christopher Loder; Ray Kerins Subject: Fwd: updates from FPA-FPF Boards meeting I am sorry. I didn't include Ray. -- Forwarded message --From: Thanos Dimadis dimadis@foreignpressassociation.org Date: Wed, Jun 27, 2018 at 11:39 AM Subject: updates from FPA-FPF Boards meeting To: Christopher Loder <christopher.loder@bayer.com>

Good morning Ray and Chris,

I didn't hear back from you before my board meeting yesterday, but I handled it and here's the update:

much as it was expected given that Bayer was one of the major contributors of our programs. I got everyone from the two boards to agree that this situation won't happen again and I got the full and exclusive authorization from our boards to work with you from my role on the initiatives I deployed in my previous emails and discussed over the phone with Chris for 2018, 2019 and 2020.

- 2. I presented as my recommendation to the Board that Chris will be the head of the board of our international and national advisors of the Foreign Press Foundation starting this year and moving forward. My recommendation was supported by the Chair of the Board of Governors, Nancy Kamel and all Board members accepted it with no objection. I need to know if you want me to add your name and resume on our website and if you want me to prepare a press release about this to send it out to our members. Please inform me how I should handle this.
- 3. As part of our initiatives in 2018, my suggestion is that we can plan a summer gathering by inviting all journalists from the Foreign Press Association, the United Nations and the Foreign Press Center of State Department for a drink. I suggest that this will take place a day in a week in July. I suggest that the FPA will organize this summer party and present Bayer as our primary sponsor. I believe it'd be a great idea for networking and having some summer drinks with the journalists. Let me know if you approve so we can discuss details (the day that'd work for you so you can be there etc.).
- 4. In September 2018, I want to strategize an talk about a topic that Bayer intends to engage. I need your help to give me a direction about what this topic might be that would make sense for Bayer. This can be a significant event during the United Nations General Assembly, and if I have your help to plan it from now, it can take place at the Foreign Press Center of State Department. I think it'd be good to plan a meeting to discuss this in details because it needs time to be planned correctly and promptly.

I am waiting to hear from you how we will strategize the next steps. Hope to hear from you soon.

Best regards,

Thanos

Thanos Dimadis

Executive Director | Foreign Press Association of the United States

CELEBRATING 100 YEARS

www.foreignpressassociation.org

Address: 1501 Broadway, 12th Floor, New York, NY 10036

Telephone: 212.370.1054

Email: FPA@foreignpressassociation.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.

The information contained in this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s) and may be confidential, proprietary, and/or legally privileged. Inadvertent disclosure of this message does not constitute a waiver of any privilege. If you receive this message in error, please do not directly or indirectly use, print, copy, forward, or disclose any part of this message. Please also delete this e-mail and all copies and notify the sender. Thank you.

CELEBRATING 100 YEARS

www.foreignpressassociation.org

Address: 1501 Broadway, 12th Floor, New York, NY 10036

Telephone: 212.370.1054

Email: FPA@foreignpressassociation.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.